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   EXCITING POSSIBILITIES FOR 2022 

SPONSORED BY THE NORTHERN LIGHTS CHAPTER OF 
 

PLEASE CONSIDER THESE GREAT 
OPPORTUNITIES 

HAPPY INVESTING IN  2022!   

 
 

 

     Northern Lights Chapter   FREE Webinar Series  

 “IN SEARCH OF HIDDEN GEMS” – Wednesday, March 30, 2022 
          Followed by webinars on Wed, August 31, 2022 and Wed, November 30, 2022 

 NLC requests input for future educational topics and chapter offerings. 

Thursday, April 21, 2022 – NORTHERN LIGHTS ANNUAL MEETING and election of officers 
          Please consider volunteering approximately two hours a month with  
 NORTHERN LIGHTS CHAPTER.  Volunteering comes with great benefits.   
 

Go to BI and Northern Lights Chapter webpage for more information on the free webinar 
series, annual meeting, finding an investment club to join and/or requesting a club 
visit.  You can also email contact@northernlights.betterinvesting.net 

 

 
  

 


